
 

               
 
  
 
 
 
 
 

 
Update 16.12.2021 Waste Management and HRCs Christmas and New 
Year Holiday Arrangements  
  
Refuse and Commercial Waste Collections  
Refuse collection and commercial waste collections will take place as normal over 
the Christmas and New Year Holidays. Please ensure your bin is at the kerbside 
from 6am. Refuse Collection Calendars for 2021/2022 are available to view and 
download on our website at www.newrymournedown.org/weekly-bin-collections 
 
Household Recycling Centres 
Household Recycling Centres will be open on Friday 24 December 2021. Please note 
the Christmas and New Year hours of operation below:  
 

 

Please note the following when visiting our HRCs:  
 
1.  Christmas trees can be brought to any Household Recycling Centre (HRC) for 
recycling. Please breakdown any larger trees. 
2.  Please arrive at the HRC with materials sorted for recycling. 
3.  Please take direction from HRC site staff and please respect COVID-19 
Arrangements. Delays may apply at all HRC sites.  
 
For further information on the current operating hours for our HRC sites visit: 
www.newrymournedown.org/hrc 
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PLEASE HAVE YOUR BIN AT KERBSIDE FOR 6AM TO ENSURE 
COLLECTION, NO EXCESS BAGS OF WASTE WILL BE COLLECTED. 
 
IN THE EVENT OF UNFORESEEN CIRCUMSTANCES (E.G ADVERSE 
WEATHER) AND YOUR BIN HAS NOT BEEN COLLECTED PLEASE LEAVE 
YOUR BIN AT THE KERBSIDE FOR CATCH UP COLLECTION SERVICES.   
 
Recycle Right 
Please ensure correct materials are placed in the correct bin: 
 

• No food waste in Black bin 
• Please place plastic containers and glass bottles and jars in Blue bin 

 
We are not operating the normal email or telephone service over the Christmas and 
New Year Holidays. You can email your query to recycling@nmandd.org and we will 
endeavor to respond as quickly as possible when we reopen on Tuesday the 4 of 
January 2022. 
 
Thank you for your co-operation. 
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